
WSR 22-09-066
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

[Filed April 19, 2022, 10:43 a.m.]

The health care authority requests withdrawal of the Preproposal 
statement of inquiry filed as WSR 21-07-023 on March 8, 2021, propos-
ing to add new sections to chapters 182-513 and 182-515 WAC. The agen-
cy is revising the reason why the rules on this subject may be needed 
and plans to refile the CR-101 under Register issue 22-09.

Wendy Barcus
Rules Coordinator
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